
FCC ID:  ABZ99FT7005 
Request for Confidentiality 
 
In accordance with 47 C.F.R. Section 0.459, we, Motorola, Inc., hereby request 
confidentiality for the block diagram, schematic and product description for certification. 
 
In support of the Request for Confidentiality, the following is stated: 
 
Enclosed within this application is technical information that we deem to be trade secrets 
and proprietary.  If made public, the information might be used to our disadvantage. 
 
To assist in assuring that we receive the full value of our product and protect its 
competitive posture, we respectfully request this grant of confidentiality. 
 
David Brongiel 
Engineering Section Manager 
Motorola, Inc. 
Accessories and Peripheral Solutions 
GTDG 
(847) 576-7475 
 


